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Motorcyclist killed in 3-vehicle Marshall Co wreck

(KMZA)--A Friday afternoon three-vehicle Marshall Co wreck claimed the life of
a Marysville motorcyclist.

The Kansas Highway Patrol says 32-year-old Nathan Lock was driving a Harley
Davidson motorcycle southbound on K-99, about five miles south of Frankfort,
when he went left of center and sideswiped a northbound car driven by
21-year-old Katheryn Gregerson, of Herman, Nebraska.

Lock was ejected and Gregerson's car entered the east ditch.

Another nortbound car driven by 20-year-old Sabetha resident Laura Edelman
then struck Lock's motorcycle, causing her vehicle to enter the west ditch.

Lock was pronounced dead at the scene.
Gregerson and Edelman, who were both wearing seatbelts, were not hurt.

The wreck was reported shortly after 3:15 Friday afternoon.
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